
Board of Selectmen Report for 2023 
 
 

Dear Citizens Of Smithfield, 

 

2024 is a Leap Year!  The Leap Year Committee has been very busy planning some great 

events to celebrate Smithfield’s Birthday!  This year’s events are fun packed for all ages, 

so we hope you will join us.  Head on over to our Facebook page and check out the list 

of events for the winter activities coming up.  Also stay tuned for the summer Leap Year 

events! 

 

Smithfield secured a new plow contract this year.  The contract went out to bid and we 

accepted the bid for a three-year term with Joe Lewandowski.  Welcome Joe. 

 

Repairs were made to the sand and salt shed roof as some of the portions were uplifted.  

The ballfield infield also had some repairs. 

 

The town is working toward installing a flagpole at our beautiful location at the town 

office.  

 

We appreciate the continuous effort around town to keep up with the brush cutting on 

the sides of the roads, helping visibility and safety around town. 

 

We continue to replace road signs around town as they continue to get taken.  This has 

become quite the mystery so keep your eyes out. 

 

The Volunteer Fire Department has met with the Board of Selectmen to propose 

amendments to their current bylaws.  The proposed changes, which residents will see in 

the Town Warrant, will allow the department to run more efficiently.  The Fire 

Department also has plans for a new Rescue Truck to allow for better access in many of 

our smaller camp roads, the current rescue vehicle has had to have many repairs and is 

not ideal to house the required supplies and equipment needed on calls.   

 

We also extend our thanks to the various volunteers, employees, and townspeople who 

make Smithfield a wonderful place to live and visit!  I hope we see continuous 

involvement from out townspeople. 

 
 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Richard A. Moore, 1st Selectmen 

Laurie Landry, 2nd Selectmen 

Justin Furbush, 3rd Selectmen 

 


